. January 16, 1971

MEMO TQO: Robin

FROM: Dr. Blackburn

Thanks for your 44 December note. It is important to look at ali
repeatapility tests openly even if they "don't look too good.'" This is the way
things are, and we must know it. It is the best possible way of finding out
what the readers prohbieme are and what the general coding problems are.
But send along another soon if you want, and let me know if its coming.
Thanks. See you soon. :

HE/rs




